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Gambling Alert - April 5, 2023

Illinois Problem Gambling Bill Gets Unanimous
Approval In Senate

After rewriting most of the bill
A bill addressing problem gambling received unanimous
approval, 54-0, from the Illinois Senate last week. If passed, the
bill would force Illinois sportsbooks to provide bettors with
hourly pop-up messages informing how much they’ve wagered.

SB 1508 would implement a few rules for IL sportsbooks. One is
that a pop-up message must appear every hour after a player logs
in to make the player aware of how much they’ve bet.

That pop-up would include hyperlinks and phone numbers
to Illinois problem gambling resource information. This
would make it easier than ever for those struggling with problem
gambling to find help. READ

For Immediate Action

Share this Alert with your faith community and PRAY.
Forward to 10 others.
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